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Wednesday 21 June  

2.30pm – 4.30pm 

 

 

 
The summer fair is fast approaching! The staff and children are busy planning some fun activities for us all 
to take part in. Do keep the date in your diary! This is usually a lovely event that the children enjoy. 
 
This year, different year groups are running different stalls for the children to take part in. Finance skills 
are an important part of the PSHE curriculum here at Launde. Within each year group, teachers are using 
the opportunity of our summer fair to help teach the children about the value of money and profit I hope! 
  
Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 will be doing activities during the school day. Year 3 and Year 4 have been 
planning a stall for each class. The children will be on a rota and be asked to help look after the stall with 
the teachers.  
Year 5 and Year 6 have been organised into groups ‘companies’. They will be 
planning their money raising activity. Each group will be given £10 capital to 
start them off.  
 
We all enjoy a bit of cake! Mrs Pyne and Madame De Bue have offered to run 
a cake stall in the canteen. Any cake donations welcome! Please send the cake 
donations to office on the day of the fair - Wednesday 21 June. Please ensure 
they are all nut free. 
  
At 2.30pm, all parents are welcome to collect their children early and take them around the fair. As well as 
the stalls from the children, there will be cake stall, a bouncy castle and ice cream van to name but a few. 
Delicious!    
Any children whose parents can’t make this time will be looked after with their teachers until the end of the 
school day. Please note that Launde Care will be in Watership Down classroom for this so please 
collect and drop off your children there for this day only.  
 
The PTA is keen to help and would love to run some stalls and refreshments however they need a little 
help with this. Please come to the school office to sign up if you are able to help and give a bit of time. The 
event is broken up into 30 minute slots so people can enjoy the fair and help. Any help is really 
appreciated to make a special event for the children and school community.  
 
It promises to be a fun occasion to bring the community together as well as raise some money for the 
playground trim trail that I mentioned in a previous newsletter. Thanks in anticipation for your support.  

Launde Summer Fair 
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